
 

   
 

 DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 
 

DATE: 05/10/2017 

 

Information Notice (INFO) 
INFO17-001 

 

 

SUBJECT: Address Change – High-Speed Scanning Unit 
     
 
 

Details: 
 
Effective Friday, May 12, 2017, the High-Speed Scanning Unit is relocating to the former 
DHSMV Credit Union building.  The new mailing address is: 
 
Florida Department of Highway Safety & Motor Vehicles 
Division of Motorist Services, High-Speed Scanning Unit 
Clara H. Adams Building 
2928 Apalachee Parkway, MS 71 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or 
the Field Support Center. 
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